Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Brasfield & Gorrie, LLC
Pensacola Airport MRO Hangar 2

Construction of the MRO Hangar Project at the Pensacola International Airport is expected to begin construction in May 2021. Construction is being delivered via a Construction-Management-At-Risk (CMAR) contract with Brasfield & Gorrie, LLC. As the CMAR contractor, Brasfield & Gorrie, LLC is soliciting Requests for Proposals for the project. If you are interested in proposing on this project, please contact Rachel Harvey at Brasfield & Gorrie, LLC; email rharvey@brasfieldgorrie.com, phone (205)714-1632. The RFQ process for these packages will close on April 23, 2:00 p.m. local time.
